HB 767 -- Debt Offsets
Sponsor: Bahr

Currently, the Department of Revenue has a reciprocal agreement
with the United States Treasury to offset income tax
overpayments. This bill allows the department director and the
Commissioner of the Office of Administration to jointly enter
into a reciprocal agreement with the federal government or any
other state for the collection and offset of vendor and
contractor payments for any type of debt owed to the state.



